
January 21, 2020 
 

Construction Update: landscape restoration on SE 35th Pl and 164th Pl 
SE; upcoming single lane closures on SE 35th Pl.   
 

 
If weather permits, King County’s contractor will conduct landscape restoration work on SE 35th Pl and 164th Pl SE 
beginning this week. Please note that this work is heavily weather-dependent and cannot be done in below-freezing or 
excessively wet weather.  
 
What to expect:  
 

• Work will occur on weekdays over the next few weeks – the duration and schedule will vary based on weather 
conditions.  

• During the work on SE 35th Pl, the contractor will need to close one lane to allow crews to work safely.  
• Single-lane closures will be between 7:00 AM and 4:00 PM.   
• There are currently no planned weekend closures for this work.  

 
Thank you for your patience while crews complete this restoration work.  
 

 

For more information: 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield  
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov   

https://enviroissues.sharepoint.com/sites/SunsetHeathfield/Shared%20Documents/Task_3100_Construction/Email_updates/2019_0808_EmailUpdate_SidewalkClosuresandRestoration/www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield
mailto:caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov

